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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 4th November 2016
The children have come back to school refreshed and energized for learning and we have lots planned for them during this busy half term, including a Drama Workshop, a visit from a Theatre Company, a Badminton taster day and a Tag Rugby school tournament.  Please remember that Reading Records and PE kit should be in school every day.





Have a great weekend, Mrs Fine.
Homework


This half term, we are sending out a list of words that children should know how to spell by the end of Year 4.  Keep the spellings in your child’s homework book and revisit them from time to time, revising the spellings, and highlighting the words that are known.  These words will pop up in subsequent spelling lists and tests throughout the year.


Maths homework can be found on the Mathletics website.  The activities challenge the children to work out different groups of numbers, based on their times tables knowledge.


Finally, I am delighted that so many children have been reading during half term – in the words of Dr. Seuss, “The more that you read, the more things you will know.  The more you learn, the more places you’ll go!”





Our Learning This Week


We have begun our new book, ‘FaRther’ this week, a book about hopes, dreams and the intense feelings our families can evoke in us all.  In our English lessons, the children have been talking about their own dreams and how they are important to them.  Using the story as a basis for their work, Year 4 have been using descriptive and ‘feeling’ words – abstract nouns - to describe the boy’s memory of a day out with his father. 


In Maths, we have been concentrating on division and learning how important it is to have full recall of our times tables to successfully master division.  We have introduced the concept of ‘remainders’, and also used different methods of dividing to solve word problems.       





    





Dates for your Diary


16/11 – Wear your own trousers to school in return for a donation to the Christmas Fair tombola stall


17/11 – Operation Christmas Child gift boxes in by today


24/11 – Stone Age Theatre workshop


28/11 – Bring in a Christmas bauble to hang on the school Christmas tree


Thank you for the cardboard boxes – please keep bringing them in (any size) for our recreation of Stonehenge!!





Group work in English








